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13th January 2017 

 Happy New Year!  I hope that you all had a lovely Christmas break. As I write this the children are in the 
playground in the snow, I can hear squeals of delight as they try to roll it into snowmen!  We really couldn’t have 
timed it better to fit in with our topics of Sparkle & Ice and Frozen Worlds. The children all enjoyed their WOW on 
Friday and we are currently making plans for their Fabulous Finish!   

Finally, I am sure you will join me in welcoming Mrs Cosens, who will be teaching in Neptune, to our school.   
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Milk bottles! 

Thank you for sending in all of the plastic 

milk bottles for igloo building.  The finished 

igloo is now in position and the children are 

making good use of it!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Leicestershire Police 

You may have seen in the media last Friday 

the Leicester Police launch of Kayleigh’s 

Love Story.  This video depicts a true story 

about a young girl and the potential dangers 

involved in unsupervised internet use.  It is 

not recommended for children under 15 

years old but may be of interest to you. 

https://leics.police.uk/categories/kayleighs-
love-story-film 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 Wednesday 25th January- Chinese New Year Workshops in school 

Tuesday 31st January- School Choir to Young Voices in Birmingham 

Thursday 9th February- Jupiter Class Assembly 

Friday 10th February- Felicity Ashton (Polar Explorer) to deliver workshops to 
KS2 

Friday 10th February- KS1 WOW day 

Friday 10th February- School closes for half term 

Friday 20th February- School re-opens to children  

Wednesday 22nd- Friday 24th February- Year 4 children to Everdon for 
residential 

Tuesday 14th March- Parents Evening  

Thursday 16th March- Parents Evening 
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Chinese New Year 

On Wednesday 25th January we have a 

series of workshops being held by a company 

called Primary Workshops for Schools.  The 

focus for these will be the Chinese New 

Year and as part of these workshops the 

children will learn dances that they will 

perform to each other at the end of the 

school day.  We are inviting the children to 

wear red on this day instead of their usual 

school uniform. 

Jupiter Class 

This term the children in Jupiter class are 

being joined by a student teacher from the 

University of Northampton.  Mr Smith will 

be teaching the children for some of the 

time alongside and under the guidance of 

Mrs Brennan.  I’m sure that you will join us 

in welcoming him to our school. 

End of day   

If at all possible could we ask that you 

telephone the office as soon as you know 

that there are changes to who will be 

picking up your child at the end of the day.  

We understand that sometimes it can be 

very last minute due to traffic but it does 

help us if we know sooner rather than later.  

Thank you. 

Dolce job 

Dolce are looking for a cook  

during term time to work from 9.30am-2pm 

Mon-Fri.  Please contact Davina Gallagher on 

07765406685 for further information. 

 

Sport at Crick 

Last term the year 5 & 6 athletics team 

came 3rd in a tournament that they 

attended.  This term we will be taking part 

in the School Games Primary Inclusive 

Sports Afternoon, where tennis, rowing, and 

boxing are amongst the sports being 

completed.  We will also be sending teams 

to a Dodgeball tournament and the KS1 

Multi-skills festival.  There are still some 

spaces in our Gymnastics and Dance clubs.  

If your child is interested in attending 

these then please speak to Mrs Morris. 

 

Ofsted 

Hopefully by now you will have received the 

report from our Ofsted Inspection which 

took place on 13th December, the result of 

which was that our school was a good school.  

We will continue to work hard as a staff and 

governing body to move the school forward 

further and to give the children a great 

school experience.  I would like to thank all 

of the staff and governors who continue to 

work incredibly hard and to you all for your 

continued support.   

Young Voices 

On Tuesday 31st January our school choir 

will be heading to Birmingham to be a part 

of the largest school choir concert.  We 

hope that the children involved enjoy their 

day and look forward to hearing all about it 

on their return. 
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Birthday Bellringers 

Ethan, Elizabeth W, Liam, Elizabeth P, 

Harry, Victoria, Jacob, Esme, Lewis B, Ryan 

M, Grace, Hugo, Ben, Kuba. 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Star of the week- 13/1/17 

 

Venus- Sydney 

Mars- Tommie 

Jupiter- Emily  

Saturn- Riley 

Mercury- Alfie 

Neptune- Connie 


